
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 

I hope that you all have had a terrific break. We have missed you. When we return to school 

tomorrow, we will have six weeks of school remaining. This includes all end of year testing. It is 

so important that all students are here each day and on time. We want to finish strong and that 

means that we have to keep focused and make sure that we are prepared to learn at a high level.     

 

As a reminder, we will resume using the water fountains in our building this week. We will no 

longer have the water bottle fill stations that we have used over the last several months. 

 

Don’t forget that if you have a rising 7th grader, you will need to provide documentation of the 

required immunizations before the start of school next year. If you have any questions about this, 

you can contact the school office. 

 

The track team will have a meet at Northern Middle School on Monday and the softball and 

baseball teams will play on Tuesday against Mendenhall Middle. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all tomorrow morning. 

 

Go Tigers!!! 


